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e

Van: 512e

Verzonden: woensdag 9 december 2020 10:22

Aan: 5128

cc. 51.2e 51.2e i 6128

Onderwerp: RE: Invitation for Prime Minister Mark Rutte to the Annual Meeting 2021; 18-21 May in Lucerme
Birgenstock

Dear5.|.2.8

Good morning and thank you for the update.
Kind regards,

5.1.2e
Van: 5.12.e @weforum.org)
Verzonden: woensdag 9 december 2020 9:49
Aan: 512e
CC:6.12e bi2e ; 6128

Onderwerp: RE: Invitation for Prime Minister Mark Rutte to the Annual Meeting 2021; 18-21 May in Lucerne-
Blrgenstock

Good morning5-12.

As you may have seen in the news already, | wanted to let you know that Monday evening we announced that the
Special Annual Meeting 2021 will be held in Singapore from 13-16 May.

After careful consideration, and in light of the current situation with regards to COVID-19 cases, it was decided that
Singapore was best placed to hold the meeting. It will return to Davos-Klosters, Switzerland, for the Annual Meeting
2022

Best,

5.1.2.8

From: 5128

Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 5:25 PM
To:51-28 @minaz.nl>
Cc? @minaz.nl>; 5128 @minbuza.nl>; 5120

@minbuza.nl>
Subject: RE: Invitation for Prime Minister Mark Rutte to the Annual Meeting 2021; 18-21 May in Lucerne-
Bilrgenstock
Dear®1-2e
Following our press release on the postponement of our Annual Meeting 2021, | pleased to share a new invitation
for the Prime Minister, The Annual Meeting will now take place from 18-21 May in Lucerne-Biirgenstock.
Since we are stHl some ways away from May and the global heaith situation is still fluctuating, we are of course
preparing for multiple scenarios allowing for physical and virtual forms of participation. | will keep you updated as
we get closer to the date, and we hope for the Prime Minister’s participation.

Best,

§12e

From;5-12¢

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 4:40 PM

To;51.2e @minaz.nl>

Cobes @minaz.n)>; 5128 @minbyza.n}>51-2@

@minbuza.nl>
Subject: tnvitation for Prime Minister Mark Rutte to the Annual Meeting 2021; 26-29 January

Dear5.12e | hope all is well! | can imagine it must have been a very intensive week for the team with the European
Council this week.

We were pleased to hear from our friends at the Dutch Permanent Mission in Geneva on the suggestion of a dinner
between the Prime Minister, Minister Kaag, and Professor Schwab in Geneva this coming November. Professor
Schwab very much looks forward to it.



| am pleased to share with you the invitation to Prime Minister Rutte to participate in the Annual Meeting 2021,
taking place 26-29 January in Davos under the theme of the Great Reset. The meeting will be held as a unique
hybrid summit, allowing for both physical and virtual forms of participation. We do anticipate a much more intimate
setting in Davos of only the top global leaders from business and government, but will continue to monitor the
situation globally as well as locally to ensure a safe and impactful experience for everyone. We of course very much
hope for the physical presence of the Prime Minister in Davos,

1 look forward to working with you and the team again in the coming months to build the Prime Minister's agenda,
and hope for an early indication so that we can jointly build an impactful programme. At your disposal for any
questions.

Best,
5128

512e

Community Lead, Europe
Center for Regional and Geopolitical Affairs

World Econamic Forum
91-93 Route de la Capite, Cologny Geneva CH1223 Switzerland
M +415t20 @weforum.org



612e

“

Van: 5.1.20 )
Verzonden: woensdaq 10 februari 2021 09:43
Ao 5120
) 5.1.2e 5.12e 5128
cG: =7 ; Tt + e
Onderwerp: RE: Special Annual Meeting postponed to 17-20 August 2021

Well received, thank you,

Kind Regards,

6i2e

Verzonden met BlackBerry Work

(www.blackberry.com})

Van: 5128 @weforum.org>

Datum: dinsdag 09 feb. 2021 7:45 PM

Aan;512e @minaz.nb>

Kople; 3122 @minbuza.nl>5129 minaz.ni>, 512
@minaz.nl>

Onderwerp: RE: Special Annual Meeting postponed to 17-20 August 2021

Good evening 5.1-2.

Many thanks f ortant update, we will certainly keep this in mind. Kindly find attached a letter of thanks to
the Prime Minister for his participation in the Davos Agenda. It was truly a pleasure to have him take part and also
announce the launch of the Food Innovation Hubs.

The letter also provides an official update on the new dates for the Special Annual Meeting 2021.

Best,

5128

From: 312 @minaz.nl>

Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 5:45 PM

To:5.1.2e @weforum.org>

Ce:S128 @minbuza.nl>; 8128 @minaz.nb>; 5428
@minaz.nl>

Subject: RE: Special Annual Meeting postponed to 17-20 August 2021

Dear512e

just to give you a heads up about the new data; due to cabinet budgetmeetings in the same week it is very well
possible the prime minster will not be able to attend.

Kind regards,
5128
Van:512¢ @weforum.org)
Verzonden: woensdag 3 februari 2021 16:28
Aan: 6128
cC: 5128
Onderwerp: Special Annual Meeting postponed to 17-20 August 2021
Dear5.1.2.e
Aqui inform you that we just issued a press release announcing that the Special Annual Meeting 2021 in

Singapore will be postponed to 17-20 August.
Best,



5.1.2e
512e

Community Lead, Europe and Eurasia

Center for Regional and Geopolitical Affairs

World Economic Forum

91-93 Route de la Capite

CH-1223 Cologny/Geneva, Switzerland

Mobile: +41 (>1.2®

www.wefarum.org

Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Linkedin | TikTok | Instagram
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6.i.2e

Van: @weforum.org>

Verzonden:; maandaq 22 maart 2021 15:48

Aan: 6.1.2.0

P 51.20 5128

Onderwerp: RE: Letter from Professor Schwab to Prime Minister Mark Rutte
Certainly, will dot

From; 512 @®minaz.nl>

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 2:56 PM

To:512e @weforum.org>

Ce:512e @minbuza.nl>; 5120 @minaz.ni>

Subject: RE: Letter from Professor Schwab to Prime Minister Mark Rutte
Dear 5120

on behalf of Prime Minister Rutte, | would like to thank Professor Schwab for his congratulations.
Can you please pass this message to professor Schwab?

Kind regards,
5126

Van; 312 @weforum.org]
Verzonden: vrijdag 19 maart 2021 16:21

Aan’
cc: 5-1 z.ﬂ

Onderwerp: Letter from Professor Schwab to Prime Minister Mark Rutte
Dear 6-1.2-‘
Kindly find attached a letter of congratulations to the Prime Minister from Professor Schwab.

All the best,
612e

512e

Community Lead, Europe and Eurasia
Center for Regional and Geopoliticat Affairs

Warld Economic Forum

91-93 Route de |a Capite

CH-1223 Cologny/Geneva, Switzerland

Mobile: +41 5128

www.weforum.org

Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Linkedin | TikTok | Instagram




MEINISTER-PRESIDENT

World Economlc Forurn Switzedand
prof. K M. Schwab

9193 route de la Capite

CH-1223 COLOGNY/GENEVA
Switzerdand

Nr.: 3757015 Den Hapdg, 24 november 2021

Dear Professor Schwab,

1 would like express my sincere gratitude for your Invitation for the Annuat
Meeting in Dovas next year. The annual meeting is & umique possibility to share
theughts and ideas with other polltical, business and dvil soclety leaders from
across the wortd. It is my pleasure to confirn my attendance 8t the annual
meeting of the World Econdmic Forum In Daves-Kiosters in January 2022,

This time, [ will be In Davos from Wednesday aftermoan til Thursday night. | am
Iooking forward to the Annual Mesting and the Inspiring and frultful discussions

Yours sincerely, rd

Mark Rutte
Prime Minister of the Netherlands
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